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建設産業情報（最近の動向） 
 
 
在外公館名   在ドバイ総        
 
記入日   2015 年 9 月 2 日     
 
 
１．現地の建設工事に係る経済情報 
  資料名：MEED  

URL：http://www.meed.com/countries/uae 
 
２．建設業制度、入札契約制度の改正動向（改正等がなければ記入不要）  
該当なし 

 
３．報道情報 

 
 タイトル、概要 日付/掲載紙 添付 
 
1 

Roads &Transport Authority (RTA) invited prequalified 
consortiums to bid by 6 December for design-and-build 
of the new metro link connecting to the Dubai Expo 
2020 site. The prequalified consortiums including one 
led by Obayashi and Mitsubishi Heavy Industries. 

2015/8/12 
-8/25 
Meed 

 
あり/なし 

 
2 

Dubai Municipality is planning to tender Dh4.5 billion 
tunnel project in Jebel Ali area. The rainwater and 
surface water drainage tunnel which is still in design 
stage, will be implemented into 3 packages, two for 
tunneling and one for pumping stations.  

2015/8/12 
-8/25 
Meed 

 

あり/なし 

 
3 

At least seven contracting groups have submitted bids 
for the contract to build an estimated $1.4 billion 
expansion of Atlantis Resort on Palm Jumeirah. The 
completion is scheduled by 2017. 

2015/8/12 
-8/25 
Meed 

 
あり/なし 

 
4 

Dubai Aluminium (Dubal) is evaluating proposals for 
the contract to expand the capacity of its captive power 
generation facilities. Dubal received up to 14 prices 
from 9 bidders. 

2015/8/12 
-8/25 
Meed 

 
あり/なし 



2 
 

 
5 

Roads & Transport Authority (RTA) has tendered a 
contract to upgrade intersections serving Dubai 
International Airport. The work involves the overhaul 
of four junctions on Airport Road to improve traffic flow. 

2015/8/12 
-8/25 
Meed 

 
あり/なし 

 
6 

Dubai Electricity & Water Authority (Dewa) has invited 
bids to build 400KV substation and associated works 
for Hassayen coal-fired independent power project 
(IPP). Companies have until 30 September to submit 
prices. 

2015/8/26 
-9/8 
Meed 

 

あり/なし 

 

 
7 
 

Dubai has awarded US-based Parsons International 
the contract to provide infrastructure design and 
supervision at Expo 2020 site in Jebel Ali area. 

2015/8/26 
-9/8 
Meed 

 

あり/なし 

 
４．その他我が国建設業界にとって参考となりうる最近の動向（報道情報以外） 
該当なし 

 
 
















